Water Shortage Direction

Section 329 of the Resource Management Act 1991

The Tasman District Council considers there is a serious temporary shortage of water
in the following zones and the taking/use of water is to be restricted.

Restricted use is necessary to help prevent further reductions in river flow and reduce
the risk of seawater intrusion into the aquifer. Affected consent holders are being

advised in writing.

Stage 4 Rationing (Commences) which is a 65% cut from authorised weekly usage
starts from Monday 25 February 2019 for the holders of consents to take water from

the following zone:

Motupiko

The position will be reviewed at the next meeting of the Dry Weather Taskforce on 26
February 2019.

Issued under delegated authority by
Dennis Bush-King, Environment and Planning Manager
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